
     
      
     Standex-Meder Electronics:  

Notice of Product Discontinuation Effective Immediately for Select PQ Series 
Inductors 

 10.30.2017 
   

  

Dear Valued Business Partner: 

Also, effective immediately, the following PQ Series Inductors will be discontinued due to low demand:  

Transition Table: 

Discontinued Part Number Replacement Part Number 
 

Availability 

PQ2006-1R0-30-G - OBSOLETE 

PQ2007-0R4-70-G - OBSOLETE 

PQ2007-2R2-25-G - OBSOLETE 

PQ2007-4R4-15-G - OBSOLETE 

PQ2613-1R0-80-G - OBSOLETE 

PQ3213-0R9-70-G - OBSOLETE 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your Standex-Meder Electronics Customer Support at (800) 870-
5385 or (508) 295-0771 x101. 

Sincerely, 

 

Julie Dargie 
Global Senior Marketing & Distribution Manager | jdargie@standexmeder.com 

 

 


